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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 

Wednesday, 04 June 2025 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,    

Invitation to Sports Day – Friday 20th June 2025 at 2:00pm 

 

I am writing to invite you to our Key Stage Two Sports Day (weather permitting!) Gates will open at 

1.45pm and events will begin at 2.00pm on our school field. Please use our main Queensway 

entrance. 

 

Your child or children will need full PE kit on Friday 20th June. This is a T-shirt, shorts or tracksuit 

bottoms and trainers or plimsolls. Children will be in a colour team of either red, blue, green or 

yellow and this colour is the same one they were in last year.  

 

The children will rotate through a series of events in class groups and there will be an activity for 

you to take part in if you wish. When all of the events are finished, you will be able to take your 

child home. Children in Year 6 should stay for around 15 minutes to tidy away the equipment.  

 

As the day may be hot, please provide a sun hat, sunscreen and a labelled water bottle.  Our 

parent-led Coffee and Cake team are kindly providing a refreshment stand for the adults with 

drinks and refreshments available to purchase. 

 

In the event of wet weather, we will keep in touch about any changes to arrangements. In the 

meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

We hope to see you there! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Michaela Cousins 

School Senior Leader and PE Subject Leader 
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